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The Honorable Bob Taft

Governor, State of Ohio

Riffe Center, 30th Floor

Columbus, Ohio 43215-6117

Re:
The Mental Health of Ohio's Children



- Support the ABC Initiative

Dear Governor Taft,


I am writing this letter as an Ohio citizen who is very concerned about the future of the mental health of Ohio's children.  I have become aware of mental health issues on a community and a state level while volunteering for the Junior League of Cincinnati's MindPeace project which is working to facilitate the development of a mental wellness system for all children in the Cincinnati area.


I am very concerned based on what I have learned about the current and future status of Ohio's mental health system for children.  I am concerned that the current system is taking a piece-meal approach to addressing mental health issues.  I am concerned that state agencies do not collaborate and communicate in a way which facilitates getting mental health services to the children who need them.  I am concerned that the current system does not maximize the potential of the dollars it has.  I am concerned that the current system is unable to focus on preventing mental illness.  I am writing to you because I am concerned that children's mental health is not being recognized as a priority by your administration.


As you know, the mental health parity bill will die in committee and never reach your desk for signature.  What are you going to do for mental health to address the growing problem that our state faces?  The ABC - Access to Better Care Initiative has been working to develop recommendations to effectively address the issue of children's mental health in Ohio.  I encourage you to support the ABC recommendations by making sure there are new dollars in the 2006-2007 biennial budget for implementation of these recommendations. 


Our children are our future.  I am hoping that you will see this as a priority and somehow find the funds that are necessary to address an issue that will haunt our future if steps are not taken today.  I urge you to do what is right for Ohio families, what is right for Ohio's children and what is right for Ohio.







Sincerely,







Your Name
